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FCC SELLS CEMUSA TO JCDECAUX FOR 80 MILLION EURO  

 

 
 
Madrid, March 17, 2014. In compliance with the disclosure requirements under article 82 of 

Act 24/1998, of 28 July, on the Securities Market, FOMENTO DE CONSTRUCCIONES Y 

CONTRATAS, S.A. (FCC) hereby notifies the Spanish National Securities Commission (CNMV) of 

the following: 

 

FCC has agreed to sell Cemusa to JCDecaux for 80 million euro. The closing of the transaction 

is subject to standard regulatory conditions and no significant capital gains are expected. 


